
Feedback Request 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent library citizenship class. We hope you found the 

session informative and engaging. 

To help us improve future classes, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a 

moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the class? 

• What topics would you like to see covered in future sessions? 

• How can we improve the overall experience? 

Your insights are invaluable to us. Please respond by [insert date] to ensure your feedback is 

considered. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


